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Comments: I have read the opposition argument of the Black Hills Clean Water Alliance and I totally support their

argument that more testing must be done before any drilling by the Golden Crest Exploration Project

commences.  Any possible contamination of the aquifers supplying water to the Spearfish water supply must be

thoroughly investigated and halted.  I speak to you as a mother and grandmother to people that drink the water

supplied to the said aquifers.  We must protect our water supplies!!!


